
Co-sponsored by Holland Board of Public Works and the Holland Department of Public Safety.

drop off your medication and

protect our lakes
By dropping off your unwanted or expired medications at 
the Holland Public Safety Department, you can help keep 
our lakes clean! 
DRUG TAKE BACK EVENT 
Saturday, April 30, 2016
10 a.m. to 2 p.m. 

Holland Public Safety Department
89 W. 8th St. Holland, MI 

Did you know? 
When you flush your 

medications, it can cause 
pollution in the Great Lakes 

and contaminate water 
supplies. 



can’t make it on April 30? 
Check out the drop-off locations below to find out where you can drop off 
your medications year round. 

Bring your unwanted or expired medications during pharmacy hours to the following locations: 

• Family Fare at 993 Butternut Dr. and 1185 S. Washington Ave.
• D&W at 50 Douglas Ave.
• Skip’s Pharmacy at 700 Michigan Ave.
• .
•

Paul’s Pharmacy at 803 Lincoln Ave.
Holland Department of Public Safety at 89 W. 8th St. (accepting all controlled 
medications)

Did you know? 
By recycling your unwanted 

medications you are 
preventing accidental 

poisonings and intentional 
drug abuse? 


